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● Upward Bound Interviews -​ Interviews have been scheduled for 5 candidates 
for Upward Bound.  I was informed that this is the most we have had in recent 
years.  Mrs. Huseby will be conducting the interviews. 

 
 

● Forward Testing -​ The Middle School will begin Forward testing later this month. 
April 18, 19, and 24 were the dates chosen.  We are currently making the final 
preparations and accommodationsfor this battery of tests. 

 
 

● 5th Grade Registration - ​Registration will take place this month.  We are looking 
forward to welcoming our new class of 6th graders to the middle school.  Our 
TMS staff is continuing to work very hard in preparation of implementing many 
positive changes for next year.  We have spent a significant amount of time and 
energy focused on improving our efforts to transition students from the 
elementary to middle school.  

 
● Upcoming Events: 

○ Martin Schmidt competes at the state Geography Bee on Friday April 6th.  
○ Washington D.C. Trip departs on Wednesday April 11 and will return on 

April 16th. 
○ THS and 8th grade band concert will take place on April 30th at 7PM. 
○ The MS Track and Field season has begun.  

■ http://greatnorthernconference.org/public/genie/141/school/147/dat
e/2018-05-01/view/month/?categories=27,29 

 


